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June 21, 1993

Mr. Jonathan F. Fanton, President
New School for Social Research
66 West Twelfth Street

New York, New York 10011

Dear President Fanton:

The enclosed leaf from my desk calendar will explain my confusion in thinking I had an
appointment with you on June 19 at ten o'clock.

When I received a letter from Dr. Mihran Agbabian some time ago alerting me to the fact that you
would be in Yerevan on the nineteenth and that Mr. Tsovak Avakian would be making
arrangements, I made the note that you see before you. On Friday I flipped the page and assumed
the meeting was at ten the next day.

We never had a scheduled appointment, and I regret that I did not have an opportunity to talk to
you about AUA and our Library program.

Not only is our Library a research center for our graduate students in Management and
Engineering, but it is also a public access facility. Here professionals in many fields find recent
sources in periodicals, principally, but also in current books. We have arrangements with the
USIS and the Hoover Institute to help us provide materials for professionals and scholars.

We would be pleased to participate in the East and Central Europe Journal Donation Project
because we would be able to serve better the many Armenians who come to us for sources in their
fields. They are delighted to find recent material (we use the diplomatic pouch), easy access,
evening and weekend hours, friendly reception, and photocopying facilities.

I am sure that with the project's assistance we can provide even better service to our public.

Sincerely yours,

By o

George H. Gibson
Provost and Vice President
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